
Biscayne Bay Recovery Plan
Summary of 

Biscayne Bay Task Force 
Recommendations 



Overarching 
Recommendations 

A unified and collaborative approach to watershed restoration is urgently
needed. To improve the water quality and the health of Biscayne Bay, the
Task Force recommends:

 Miami-Dade County’s Board of County Commissioners (BCC) should
create a new intergovernmental body called the Biscayne Bay
Watershed Management Board (WMB).

 The WMB should be supported by the creation of a new position called
the Chief Bay Officer (CBO) in the Office of the Mayor. The WMB and the
CBO should be supported by County staff, appropriate technical experts
and community input to improve water quality in the Biscayne Bay
watershed.

 The WMB will be responsible to develop and, upon approval by the BCC,
implement the Biscayne Bay Watershed Restoration Plan (WRP). The
WMB, working with the CBO, should ensure that the following
recommendations by the Task Force are implemented.
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Time for Action

• Environment = economy
• Previous successful efforts

• Watershed approach
• No regrets 
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